
 

Primary 6/7 Homework – Monday 24th May 2021 

Maths: 

• Semi-Circles – Research online – find out about different types of bank cards and different 

ways of paying for things.  Think about researching credit and debit cards and other ways of 

borrowing money from the bank for larger purchases – for example a car or a house. Be ready 

to discuss these in class on Wednesday afternoon. 

• The Circles, Squares and Triangles are going to be starting to learn about money this week.  

Through World of Work and National Numeracy Day activities, we have already started 

talking about the importance of budgeting.  Have a go at this game from the Royal Bank of 

Scotland – consider your wants and needs before spending any money!   

https://natwest.mymoneysense.com/students/students-8-12/the-budget-game/ 

 

Reading - Giglets:  There are a number of outstanding tasks allocated – 

please use this week to catch up on one that you have missed from 

previous weeks. If you are up to date, please take this time to read for 

enjoyment.  You can select a book from Giglets or even a book you have at home. 

Spelling – This week, use the word list for your spelling group below to create an imaginative 

paragraph, using as many of your words as you can.  Can you also include similes, metaphors and 

creative vocabulary? 

Red Apples – too, school, some, never, know, yellow, father, mother 

Green Apples – Art vocabulary – remember to select and focus on words in your stretch zone! 

 

https://natwest.mymoneysense.com/students/students-8-12/the-budget-game/


Glow Blogs – Please keep checking our School Blog which can be accessed through the ‘News’ section 

within our School App.  This is our way of sharing the learning with our families during this time.  Did 

you see your class round up at the end of last term?   

**If you have any trouble with your log ins for Sumdog or Giglets, please tell me in 

class or email me on claire.stevenson@eastayrshire.org.uk and I will get back to you 

as soon as I can! ** 
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